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As the weather continues to be hot into next week, please remember to send
your children with a hat, water bottle and all-day sun-cream applied in the
morning before school.

Scroll down for an update on another successful Mr Renwick World Cup!

The Summer Fayre is next Friday on the field after school.  Last shout out for 
donations please.  We have enough books now and particularly welcome 
donations of gift sets, chocolate and bottles to make a really great tombola 
stall!  Thank you for all of the donations to date – your support is always much 
appreciated. 

The new Autumn 2025 menu has arrived – please see the following page. 

Thank you to everyone who continue to contribute to the Silver Coin Challenge 
– not long to go now… keep those coins coming in!

I have been treated to a musical feast for my ears over the last couple of weeks 
with the sound of the singing from the Y6 production rehearsals drifting into my 
office.  We are really looking forward to this in a few weeks time!

IMPORTANT – We are a ‘NO NUTS’ 
school due to several children having 
severe allergies.  Please check 
ingredients carefully and do not send in 
snacks/lunchbox items that contain 
nuts.  





Mr Renwick’s World Cup

Our whole school had an amazing day with our annual Mr 
Renwick’s World Cup in the sunshine. Everyone played 

amazingly well and were so supportive of each other. A 
massive thank you to James Lofthouse for running this event 
and Mr Renwick for coming down to support us! Well done to 
Earth who won overall.





Attendance

Our whole school attendance is currently at 
95.2%

SAFEGUARDING NOTICES
Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility 

Car Parking – VERY IMPORTANT
Please can parents ensure that they do not use Upwell Road or the school car 
park without prior agreement with the school.  Parents should be using the main 
Applegarth Car Park at the end nearest to school for all parking. As well as 
causing a nuisance to our neighbours and congestion, the road and our school 
car park are constricted and a high volume of cars makes it unsafe.
Please can parents also make sure that their children are taking good care in the 
main Applegarth Car Park and being safe. 
Thank you for your help in this matter. 

All staff at Applegarth know that safeguarding is EVERYONE’S responsibility. Find out 
more on our Safeguarding Page.
For information about Online Safety, visit our dedicated webpage. 
You can also report any concerns you have to our welfare email: dsl@applegarth.n-
yorks.sch.uk

https://www.applegarth.n-yorks.sch.uk/key-information/safeguarding/
https://www.applegarth.n-yorks.sch.uk/parents/online-safety/
mailto:dsl@Applegarth.n-yorks.sch.uk






2024/2025 Academic Year

Event Class/
Phase

Location Date and Time

Mr Renwick’s 
World Cup

Whole School
Applegarth Primary 
School

18th June 2025 

Whole Class 
Photos

Whole School
Applegarth Primary 
School

20th June 2025 

Friends of 
Applegarth 
Summer Fayre

Whole School 
Applegarth Primary 
School Field

27th June 2025, 3:30-5pm

Sports Day
KS2  - AM
KS1 – PM

Applegarth Primary 
School

2nd July 2025

Y2 Whitby Visit Y2 Whitby 7th July 2025

Y6 Leaver’s 
Production

Y6
Applegarth Primary 
School 7th July 2025, 5:30-7:30

Sports Day 
(back up day)

KS1 – AM
KS2 – PM

Applegarth Primary 
School

9th July 2025

Y6 Leaver’s 
production

Y6
Applegarth Primary 
School 10TH July 2025, 5:50-7:30

Reports out Whole School
Applegarth Primary 
School

11th July 2025

Y3/4 Deershed
Visit

Y3 and Y4 Baldersby Park 17th July 2025

Y6 Leaver’s 
Assembly

Y6
Applegarth Primary 
School 17th July 2025, 2:00-3:00



2024/2025 Academic Year

Event Class/
Phase

Location Date and Time

Summer 
holidays

Whole School
Applegarth Primary 
School 

School closes
Friday 18th July

Return to 
school

Whole School
Applegarth Primary 
School 

School opens
Wednesday 3rd September

Bikeability Year 6
Applegarth Primary 
School 

22nd and 24th September, 
1st October















OPAL

We need your help!

Although we expect better weather next term, we do know 
there will still be rainy days and we would like to continue to use 
the field.  To support us with this, please can your child have 
wellies, or spare shoes and a waterproof coat with a hood in 
school everyday. Their wellies/spare shoes should be in a plastic 
bag with their name on them.

Den Building Area

We are aiming to develop our den building area. Tarp, crates, 
wooden planks and pallets are all great examples of what you 
could donate to our school to spark our creativity. 

Bikes

We are really short of bikes that are suitable for our KS2 
children.  If your child is growing out of their bike and it is in 
good working order, we would happily accept your donation. 



Artist of the month

Our artist of the term is Stephen Hornsey.

Mrs Burrell has set you the challenge to take a picture of 
somewhere local after being inspired by Stephen's work. Print it 

off 6 x 4 and put your name, class and location on the back.

Entries close on Monday 14th July.

Enjoy taking lots of photos. 




















